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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back! We hope that you had a great half term holiday. We are looking forward to 
this half term. It may only be a short half term but it is certainly busy. There are some key 
dates below. Please note that Early Years Play Sessions will take place in April, more 
information to follow soon.   
 

Date Time Event 

05.03.18 until 
08.03.18  

2.30pm 
each day  

School Book Fair (in the school hall)  

14.03.18  2.30pm -
7.00pm 

Key Stage Two Parents Evening  
*separate letter to follow soon 
 

15.03.18 2.30pm – 
7.00pm  

Key Stage One Parents Evening  
*separate letter to follow soon 
 

16.03.18 9.30am  EYFS Class Mass (Church)  
 

21.03.18 n/a Class Photographs  
 

23.03.18  n/a Sports Relief Sponsored Bounce  
*Letters have already been sent home about this. If 
you’re unsure speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 

26.03.18 9.30am Whole School Maundy Thursday Mass  
 

27.03.18 1.30pm  Stations of the Cross (school playground)  
*more information to follow soon 

 
New homework grids and class newsletters for the half term are available from today on 
class pages via the school website. Take a look at what we have planned for the term 
ahead.  

 
Thank you so much for your massive effort with all the wonderful costumes today for World 
Book Day! The children all looked great (and staff!) and we had a fun filled day. Photographs 
can be found on class website pages. The snow didn't stop us from having fun today.  
 
Unfortunately, Year 1/2 Mass was cancelled today. We will update you as soon as possible 
with a new date. Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
We hope the school book fair will arrive on Monday as planned. However, we have been 
informed that due to the weather there might be a delay. We will let you know via text 
message as soon as possible. If it is here, it will be in the school hall at 2.50pm Monday 
to Thursday next week. Unfortunately, you're not able to spend World Book Day £1 
book vouchers at this fair (these can be spent in stores like Tesco).  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs C Harrison 


